
 

 

 

 
7th June 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

New Intake Taster Day – Friday 28th June 2024 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming Year 6 pupils to the New Intake Taster Day. This is the 
first step towards an exciting future here at Golborne High School and an opportunity to meet staff 
and new friends. 
 

The staff at Golborne are looking forward to meeting the new pupils and have prepared exciting activities 
for the day. 
 

Your child will need to arrive at Golborne High at 8.30am and report to the Arts’ Theatre which is accessed 
from the front staff car park. Please be mindful of local residents.  
One of the areas that we would like to develop on the day is independence so allowing pupils to make their 
own way to school would be a good way to do this and will also ease congestion in the surrounding area 
and prepare the pupils well for September. 
 
Pupils should wear their primary school uniform and bring their PE kit.  After a general introduction, pupils 
will experience lessons, have a morning break and lunch and meet their new Head of House and Tutor 
group.   
 
Please ensure that your child brings £2.50 on the day or a packed lunch.  If you have indicated on the 
form previously posted out, that your child is entitled to and wishes to have a free school meal this will be 
provided.   
 

The day will end at 2.35pm. Pupils will leave from the Waterworks Lane exit.  
This year we are unable to allow parents on site to pick pupils up.  
 
Please make arrangements for pupils to make their own way home or to be collected at a point 
further away from school by yourselves. If they wish to walk home with their sibling, who is a 
Golborne pupil, please can arrangements be made to meet with them away from this exit to avoid 
congestion in the area. 
 
If you are concerned or worried about this in any way please contact school via the Y6 Transition 
email and we will respond to your concerns. – Yr6transition@golbornehigh.wigan.sch.uk 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that a New Intake Evening for parents is being held on 
Thursday 4th July at 6.00pm.   
 
We will be sharing key information relevant to your child starting school and providing the opportunity to 
meet some of the teaching staff, to discuss any additional needs your child may have and to visit our 
canteen facilities to enjoy refreshments and view displays by our uniform suppliers.  We look forward to 
meeting you at this event. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs A Stott 
Headteacher  

 

 


